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 We been having our bus drivers double up on some routes because we are currently 

short on drivers.  We been emailing district wide on daily basis our route changes for the day 

but the Teacher Aides that bring the kids to the buses are not receiving them because they go 

right from a classroom to bus line and bring the kids out to the buses so we been getting kids 

mixed up and late on getting on the buses then the parents are getting upset because their kid 

was on the wrong the bus and getting home late.  It would help if we had bus riders on our 

buses to help the driver’s watch for kids homes and watch for kids that fall asleep because 

some kids miss their stops because they were sleeping then the parents are calling and worried 

that their kid did not make it home. 

 

 Some of our bus drivers been sick or on activity trips so this makes us short on drivers 

on top of having 4 routes open.  We have one sub and he only helps us in the morning because 

he has a regular job he goes to for the rest of the day.  We had some people inquire about bus 

driving but none of them have their bus endorsements and it takes long to get hired in the 

school system so a lot of the drivers find employment elsewhere.   

 

 Our mechanics been busy working on the districts vehicles keeping them maintained 

and the service up to date on them and the buses.  We been having kids cutting seats again and 

the mechanics been trying to keep up on the repairs for the seats.   

  

 We been getting some last minute trips and this puts a bind on our driver’s that have 

routes already and having to double up again so we can cover one last minute trip. 

 

 We had a total of 48 trips and 51 referrals and 1 bus removal for the month of 

September this concludes our report for the month of September.  

  

  


